






 

The Sanctuary Candle  
    beside the tabernacle burns this week                        

for  
Kathleen Naegele 

 Requested by  
The Harrigan and Laberdee Families 

          MARK YOUR CALENDAR 
Nov. 11 - Concer t & Reflection 1:00 
Nov. 13 - Five Wishes Presentation 6:30 p.m. 
Nov. 15 - Pick up Holiday Baked goods 
Nov. 18 - Community Thanksgiving Service 
Nov. 22 - THANKSGIVING DAY - Office Closed 
Dec. 1 -  Chr istmas Church Cleaning 9 a.m. 
Dec. 2  - St. Francis Xavier  Feast Day Celebration 
Dec. 9 - Communal Penance Service 4:00 p.m. 
Dec. 14 - Knights of  Columbus Fish Fry 
Dec. 16 - Decorate Church for  Chr istmas 11:00 
Dec. 20 - Pick up Holiday Baked goods 
Jan 26 - World Youth Day 

 
 
 

Our Parish offers prayers and  
condolences to the family of: 

 
Ronald Craig Madden 

 
May he rest in peace. 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK PARISHIONERS, 
FRIENDS AND FAMILY MEMBERS:  

Prayer Request:  Ray Wojcicki, Mark Joseph 
Novel,   Joe & Helen Cuchta, Christy Klug,  
Kimberly Peffley, Patty Kleinedler, Bobby 
Kleinedler, Chris Colby, Richard Timko;  
Homebound: Semon & Phyllis Prado, Dor is  
Murphy, Bob Tetrick; Nursing Home: Gary Dobbs, 
Patricia Schmidt, Helen Remke, Thelma Gitlin, Bar-
bara Meyer, Elizabeth Potts, Marilyn Neidhardt, Joe 
& Helen Cuchta 

 CATHOLIC SHARING APPEAL 
UPDATE: 

Five Wishes Presentation 
Sign up in Church Vestibule 

 On Tuesday evening, November 13, please consider 
joining the St. Francis Xavier and St. Jude commu-
nities in a thoughtful discussion of the essential end-
of - life questions experts contend everyone should 
answer for themselves.  This 90 minute session will 
be held at 7 PM in the newly renovated St. Francis 
Xavier basement.  Individuals age 18 and over are 
 encouraged to attend.  There is no cost to  
participate.  Doors open at 6:30 PM for fellowship 
and a fantastic coffee and dessert bar.  Please join 
us! 

 Ecumenical Thanksgiving Service 
Sunday, November 18 at 3 p.m. 

St. Jude Church 
Featuring many local church choirs (including our 

own St. Francis Xavier Choir) with a special  
appearance by the “Singing Shepherds” 

 
Hosted by the Moundsville Ministerial Association  

Calling all children: 
Would you like to join us for Christmas fun? 

We need lectors, singers, actresses, and  
actors to help the Parish celebrate Jesus’s 

Birth.  Please call Lottie or the Parish office. 

We have reached  $16,675 towards our goal of 
$20,040!There is still time to donate to this year’s 
campaign.  Remember, every penny you donate at 
this point will come directly back to our parish.   
Unlike your weekly offerings, the Diocese charges 
us no assessment on your gift. 

AFTERNOON OF REFLECTION 
IGNITING THE LIGHT OF CHRIST  

WITHIN YOU 
Sunday, November 11th at 1:00 

St. Francis Xavier Church 
Paul Koleske - Catholic speaker - singer - songwriter 

- recording artist 
Come join us! 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society is  
collecting canned goods for the 
needy in our area.  Baskets will be 
distributed for Christmas.  A  
container for canned donations can 
be found in the vestibule. 

  Please be generous!  




